
   

 

Sr. Monica Mary Ncube, CPS 

Newly elected Superior General 

 

Dear friends, 

Thank you for your prayer support during our General Chapter and the election 

of our new Superior General.   

We are delighted to introduce to you Sr. Monica Mary, presently the Provincial 

Superior of our North American Province, who was born in Plumtree, Zimbabwe, 

in 1949.  From 1978-1982 she trained as a nurse in the US and worked on 

different mission stations in Zimbabwe, and in 2005 she was transferred to 

Canada.  

We are grateful to God and to Sr. Monica Mary for her ‘yes’ to this great task 

as the 8th Superior General of the Missionary Sisters of the Precious Blood. 

With gratitude for your support, 

the Missionary Sisters of the Precious Blood 

 


